Dear parents,
The state of Utah has suggested that prior to each driver education class, we hold a parent meeting in order to discuss the State Board of Education Core Standards regarding parental involvement in Driver Education.  Research has shown that parental involvement is key to keeping teens safe behind the wheel (Governor’s Highway Safety Association 2013).

I have always felt that parents don't fully understand their roll in the driver education process.   My dilemma has been trying to figure out when to hold such a meeting.  There are so many conflicts that it is very difficult to schedule a time that will work.  I feel strongly enough about a parent meeting, that for this year, I have eliminated one outside classroom assignment and substituted the parent meeting.
This meeting is mandatory for students to attend.  It will count as the first day of class.  The other 16 days will be held before school.  The meeting is not mandatory for parents to attend, but I would strongly encourage at least one parent at the meeting along with their student.  The meeting will also be helpful in answering some of the questions that you as parents might have about driver education, all of those things that your students “forget” to tell you about.

The meeting will be held the Thursday night before the first day of class, (August 28, October 2, November 6) and will count as part of the 30 hours required for classroom time.  We will meet in the MMHS auditorium at 7:00 PM.  I anticipate 75 -100 in attendance.  The “Zero Fatalities” group from the State of Utah will be there to handle most of the presentation.  Come early so that we can start on time.  We will be done at 8:30 PM.
See you then, 

Mr. Hyer

